
The Advocates for Life at Our Lady of Loreto Parish will be hosting a Pro-life awareness 
event. The event will combine two powerful opportunities to engage in a better understanding 
of the gift of Life. 

• A FREE screening of the movie “Unplanned” in Holy Family Hall for adults 
18yrs and older. 

• A Students for Life directed Apologetics of Life youth track held simultaneously 
in the JPII Room.

Afterward, we will come together in Holy Family Hall for a combined social gathering.

Pro-life Awareness Event
A Dual Track Community Gathering
Saturday, April 6th | 1:30pm-4:00pm

More Information:
OLOLRESPECTLIFE@GMAIL.COM

Youth Track — Apologetics for Life (for 
Middle and High School Students)

Directed by the Students for Life 

Are you scared to tell your friends that 
you are pro-life? Do you worry that you 
will not know how to answer their 
questions?

Students for Life representative Victoria 
Trujillo will teach students how to 
dialogue with people about the 
controversial topic of abortion in a way 
that changes hearts and minds. 
Participants will also be exposed to a fetal 
model display showing a child’s 
development in the womb. The 
programming will be age appropriate for 
Middle and High School age students, 
and no graphic images will be shared.

Our Lady of Loreto Parish
18000 East Arapahoe Road

Foxfield, CO 80016


